
Dear Patients, 

I am writing to notify you that I will be retiring from East Granby Family Practice effective August 28, 
2020.  

I feel so appreciative of the years during which I have come to know you and the other wonderful 
people that I consider part of my East Granby Family Practice family.  Thank you for sharing your life 
stories and your trust in me over the past 14 years   I hope I have been able to provide some support 
and healing for you during this time.  I appreciate your patience with any of my shortcomings. 

I am so fortunate to have been part of an amazing team at East Granby Family Practice.  I know that you 
will continue to receive wonderful care in the future.  If you have been scheduled with me after August 
28, you may call the office to reschedule, or one of our staff members will contact you to reschedule 
your appointment with one of my compassionate and highly qualified colleagues.  They will be here to 
provide ongoing care for your new or existing problems.   

East Granby Family Practice will continue your care without interruption.  Please contact the office at 
860-653-4526 to reschedule your appointments, and with any questions or concerns. 

I wish you much peace, health, and happiness in your future.  

Sincerely, 

Anne M. Reiher, MD 


